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PRESIDENT 'S MESSAGE

; It's STEER °'N' 3EER time again! On Sept. 11, the
Cabana Club will hold its annual ADULT PARTY. Hark your
calendars now for this stellar social event. For newcomers
and old-timers alike, this celebration is lots of fun and is
a great opportunity to meet your neighbors, support tpe
Cabana Club, and have an all-around GREAT time. Detalls are
announced elsewhere in the newsletter. : :

Interland's proposal for a three story (but less than

Lo feet high) office building just north of HMS Endeavor
has been approved by the walnut Creek City Council. The
Board met with Interland representatives to review the plans
and we were all very impressed by the committment to
cuality design and construction shown during the presentatlon.

' All Woodlands Association members are urged to attend
any Board meeting (next meeting at Nick Knueppel's, 3403 Cassena
Dr., on Sept. 4, at 7:30 PM) or contact any Board member with
your comments, questions or suggestions.
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CANAL TRAILS

Starting at last! The bid will go out July 21st and
construction should begln early August. The final presentation
will be before the council on August 3rd.

The canal trail on the other side of Igna01o will be
completed after our section is done. November is targeted
for total completion.
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